
To receive a report on D-Day 80 and consider any actions and associated expenditure 

 

Resolutions to date: 

Full Town Council held on 02.11.23 Minute Nr. 231/23/24 

It was proposed by Councillor Peggs, seconded by Councillor Foster and RESOLVED to defer to 

Full Town Council to be held on Thursday 7th December to allow review of information from 

Plymouth City Council and Looe Town Council.  

Full Town Council held on 07.12.23 Minute Nr. 270/23/24 

It was proposed by Councillor Bickford, seconded by Councillor Dent and RESOLVED to defer to 

Full Council to be held on Thursday 5th January 2024 to allow review of information from Plymouth 

City Council. 

 

Overview: 

No further information has been provided from the Plymouth City Council events team after several  

requests. 

Recently the Mayor, Deputy Mayor and Town Clerk met with Plymouth City Councillors Sue Haydon, 

Pat Patel and John Dingle who all represent St Budeaux Ward.  

During the meeting commemorating D-Day 80 in unison with Plymouth was discussed, this included 

the lighting of a beacon at 9:15pm on 6th June 2024 and the possibility of a Ribbon of Poppies across 

the Tamar Bridge. A further meeting was proposed to be held in early 2024 to further progress the 

event, working in partnership. 

The Town Clerk has recently communicated with Plymouth City Council members to arrange a follow 

up meeting and is currently awaiting a response.  

 

Next step: 

Due to the national event taking place on 6th June 2024 Members are asked to consider how they 

wish to proceed with commemorating D-Day 80 in Saltash. 

 

End of Report 

Receptionist/Mayor’s Secretary 


